Firchow, Kevin

From: annewalker@homelandgarden.com

Sent: Friday, January 11, 2013 12:35 PM
To: , Firchow, Kevin; Rummel, Marsha
Subject: erika's fabulous metal sculpture

marsha and kevin, '
i am in support of the sculpture to be placed in the median on willy st. i think it
represents the neighborhoods style and is an excellent entrance feature.

vtotally in support,anne walker




Firchow, Kevin

From: Thomas Boos [tmboos@sbcglobal.net]
Sent: Friday, January 11, 2013 4:51 PM

To: ' Firchow, Kevin; Rummel, Marsha
Subject: Williamson Street Gateway Sculpture

On Monday, January 14, 2013, I understand the gateway sculpture proposal will be dealt with, I urge to support
this as wondeful additipn to the city and neighborhood. Thank you, Tom Boos



